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I am writing along with many of my neighbors in opposition to the section of Shelter to Housing
Continuum Project that allows camping in our public parks, unless it is during a natural disaster.
Parks are one thing, and camping areas are another. We should create an environment where we
distinguish between the two. Create camping areas on open lands, but not in our parks. Please
preserve our parks as camp free zones. Thank you. Ann Schwarz
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